
          

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from the Mayor 
March 15, 2017 

 
Dear Joe: 

 

Youth homelessness is an issue that impacts Thunder Bay and we appreciate the time, 

energy and effort of your Push for Change campaign commitment to being with us in 

Thunder Bay. 

 

We appreciate and support your tremendous efforts Joe to raise awareness, money and to 

prevent and end youth homelessness. 

 

Thank you for visiting Thunder Bay.  We continue to be with you in spirit as your 

complete your journey. 

 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Keith P. Hobbs, Mayor 
City of Thunder Bay 
www.thunderbay.ca 


